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In June of 2012, the Enrollment Management Group (EMG) was established to consider 
programs and practices associated with enrollment management.  In addition to matters 
pertaining to financial aid, student success, and admissions, the EMG continues to 
annually review the progress of the university in achieving its diversity efforts through the 
continued narrowly-tailored consideration of race and ethnicity in admissions selections, 
and to make recommendations for incremental changes in practice, policy and funding 
that ensure the success of enrollment management. The results of the annual review of 
the Enrollment Management Group are shared annually with the Academic, Research, 
and Student Affairs Committee of the Board of Visitors as an information item.

RECOMMENDATION: 

That the Academic, Research, and Student Affairs Committee of the Board of Visitors 
accept the Annual Report of the Enrollment Management Group.

June 3, 2019
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